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Newsletter 19th April 2024

Celebrations 
Pupil of the week 

Willow Class - Jack
Cherry Class - Eleanor
Larch Class - Harry K
Oak Class - Lexi
Mr Usher - Abiezer

Tidiest Classroom - Larch Class

Midday Award 

Miss Corker - George (Cedar)
Miss Gavin - Kyzer (Willow)
Miss Cliff - Marc (Oak)
Mrs Isherwood - Harper (Larch)

Attendance 15th to 18th April 2024
Whole School Attendance - 94.9%

St Andrew - 94.2%
St David - 92.1%
St George - 97.8%
St Patrick - 95.5%

Winners - St George

Punctuality Award - Oak Class

Fish Monitors - 100% Attendance and no late marks.
Riley, Esmae, Annie, Archie & Jessica

Up Coming Events - Summer Term 1
22nd April - Year 5 and 6 Girls Football 
Tournament (team of 7 taking part)

23rd April - Cherry & Sycamore 
Class trip to The Blue Planet

24th & 25th April - Music Workshops for Key Stage 2

30th April - Year 5 and 6 Girls Cricket

1st May - Proposed date for PTA 
Film Night (Wonka, details to follow)

2nd May - Polling Day, school open as 
normal.  All children to have a packed lunch.

2nd May - Year 5 and 6 Mixed Cricket Event

10th May - Deadline for charity clothes 
bags to be back to school (details to follow)



Westield Spring-Summer 2024

13th May - Key Stage 2 SATs week

23rd May - Oak Class trip to The Blue Planet

24th May - School Closed Inset Day

School Meals - WC 22nd April Week 2 Menu
We are delighted to confirm that a new school meals 
provider Orian will be starting in the kitchen on Monday 
22nd April.  This means we will have a fresh new exciting 
school meals menu and a new system for ordering and 
making payments, called School Hub. Our school meals 
team create a great menu of fresh, home-cooked and 
nutritionally balanced meals every day including a range 
of different fresh-baked breads.
 
 
Important changes to note -
Meals must be ordered in advance from home (we 
will no longer have the option to do this from school)
Dessert is also ordered in 
advance as well as the main meal.
Meals must be paid for in advance, the system will 
not allow you to order if account is not in credit.  
If a child arrives at school without ordering a 
meal, you will be contacted by the school office.
Daily Meal Price is - £3.15
Please ensure that your account with Dolce 
- School Grid is up to date, if your account 
is in credit you can request a refund.
 
www.schoolhub.co.uk

Padlet Drive

Daily Reminders
Water Bottle
Snack
Planner
Packed Lunch or Pre-order school meal from School Hub
www.schoolhub.co.uk 
Apply sun cream (if weather appropriate)
PE Kits - plain white t-shirt, plain black shorts, 
plain black jogging trousers and sweater or hoodie.
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Willow Class
Willow Class have had such a fantastic first week back 
after Easter. The children have been helping to redesign 
our outdoor classroom ready for the Summer Term. We 
have been so busy! Our new Mud Kitchen is now finished 
and the children are very excited for lots of muddy fun!



Cherry Class
Cherry class had another wonderful visit to Runcorn 
Fire Station community garden. We planted spring 
onions, beetroot and carrots. We even planted 
some seeds for purple carrots! We can’t wait to go 
back when they are ready to pick 🌱🥕

Larch Class
This week in Larch we have been learning about our 
verbs! In particular- past tense verbs. There are so many, 
but they are key to us making sure we are achieving our 
writing goals-we need to get the simple stuff right first.



Oak Class
This week, Oak Class have completed their Writeaway 
pieces about Charles Darwin and the Galápagos Islands, 
using non-fiction features to structure the information. 
Also, after learning about the artist Banksy’s newest 
artwork in British Values, the Year 6s used their 
creativity to draw their initials in a graffiti style.

Cedar Class - KS1 Speech & Language Base
In our first week open with new pupils, we have 
had so much fun getting to know each other and 
exploring our new classroom and outdoor area!



  

Sycamore Class - KS2 Speech & Language Base
We have had a great week back in Sycamore Class! This 
week, we started our new unit of geography work all 
about Antarctica. We recapped some prior learning 
about the world’s seven continents and then we moved 
on to looking at latitude and longitude. It was a great 
opportunity to develop our map skills. Next week, we will 
build on this further by looking at the features of 
Antarctica. Well done Sycamore!

The Governing Body
Mrs D Foster - (Co-opted) Appointed 17/05/2021 
until 16/05/2025 Elected by the Governing Body

I have experience of school life having worked as 
Office Manager in a local primary school for over 
30 years. I believe that every child should have the 
opportunity to flourish and to be the best they can be 
- children do well in school when they are happy, 
safe, and supported in their learning journey.   
As co-opted Governor, I would hope that my 
experiences, commitment, and enthusiasm will help 
the school achieve the best outcomes for all pupils.


